GRAND COMMUNITY GARDENS BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Meeting Minutes

August 20, 2018

The meeting was called to order at Brickhouse 40 restaurant in Granby, at 5:45 pm.

Present: Board members: Patty Alander, Merilyn Hunter, Cathleen Brown. Also present, Leslie and Mike

Crosby

Minutes: There was a motion, a second and unanimous approval of the July minutes.

Business:

Update on the 2018 Garden to Table event:

The reservations are looking good, the 1st seating has 2 seats available and the second has 19. There was a good write up the event in the Grand Gazette. The vegetables are looking good. The root potatoes and carrots will be harvested on Saturday 8/1. The Swiss chard, lettuce and greens will be harvested either Thursday or Friday right before the dinner.

Update on construction of new garden beds: None

Financial Reports: Financial Reports were received on Monday afternoon.

Check Requests and Deposits: Merilyn submitted a check request for \$55.17 to pay for seeds, soil and

irrigation supplies.

Email business: None

Report on the website: Information about the Garden to Table dinner is posted.

Report on Facebook: Merilyn has been posting about the Garden to Table event.

Reports on garden sites

Kremmling: None

Hot Sulphur Springs: They had a workday to weed garden areas and work on the Garden to Table beds. They have seen in increase in volunteer participation but has decreased as the season continues. Deer are jumping the fence and eating crops, especially peas. New gates where paid for from a GOCO grant for park improvements which need to be installed.

Granby: The gardens are growing great. All the beds re full and need to be harvested. They even have a few ears of corn! There has been a lot of volunteer activity.

<u>Fraser:</u> The building project continues. There has been an increase I flea beetles this year. The gardens have been producing and donations made to Mountain Family Center.

Review Assignments:

Cathleen: Continue Facebook posts. And help harvest veggies

Merilyn: Get the Garden to Table dinner on the newspapers Community Calendars

Leslie: Send an email about helping with harvesting vegetables.

The October meeting is Officer Elections

Next Meeting Date: The next meeting will be on 9/17/18 at The Brickhouse

Adjourn: The meeting was adjourned at 6:33 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Cathleen Brown